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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly this week celebrated children who have shown us they are “ready to learn” this 

week. Well done to the following children:  

Reception: Lily     Year 1: Bronn   Year 2: Amelia 

Year 3: Heidi        Year 4: Harley Year 5: Bella    Year 6: Iona 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 96% 

Well done to Year 1 & Year 6 for best attendance this week at 98.5%!  

 

Date for Diary  

• Wed 29th Jan – Chinese New Year Menu change  

.                                                                          

Rights Respecting  

Article 41 - Best law for children applies - If the laws of a country protect children’s rights better 

than this Convention, then those laws should be used. 

 

Getting ready for school 

After the disruption of Christmas, we have had a big rise in the amount of water bottles, PE kits, packed 

lunches and books etc being dropped into the office.  Whilst we are happy to help, we thought we would 

share a little tip.  Create a checklist with your child and stick it to the fridge.  Give your child the 

responsibility of ensuring they have everything for school and reward a week of good organisation.  This is 

great practise of a key life skill. 

 

Wed 29th January Menu change (jacket potatoes will be available too) 
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Panto 18th Dec 2025 Year 1 to Year 6 

 

After the fun and frolics of Peter Pan at the Little Theatre last month we are 

delighted to be booking once again for December 25, we have booked the 

Thursday AM slot right before Xmas too to get everyone right into the festive 

spirit. Children had an absolute ball with hilarity from two of our staff members  

Mr Chipchase and Mr Malia who took to the stage too. 

Ticket price will remain the same at £20 per pupil which supports the overall 

cost of the ticket and return coach journey. We will send out information in 

September regarding consents etc.  

Payment can be made anytime from Monday 13th January up to the end of November 25.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


